
Town of Bluffton
Public Notice 

Request for Qualifications (RFQu # 2018-04) 

CONCEPTUAL MASTER PLANNING SERVICES FOR  
68 BOUNDARY STREET AND ADJACENT PROPERTIES 

The Town of Bluffton is soliciting sealed qualifications statements from experienced and 
qualified firms to provide conceptual planning services for 68 Boundary Street and 
adjacent properties.   

The firm must be able to provide all of the required documents; meet the minimum 
qualifications; and provide proof of positive past performances.   Statements will be 
reviewed, evaluated, ranked and awarded based on the qualifications and experience of 
qualified firms. 

This solicitation and its associated documents can be downloaded through the Town’s 
website (http://www.townofbluffton.sc.gov/finance-administration-
department/purchasing-center), then by clicking on the Bid Opportunities icon; or it can 
be directly found at the following link:  
https://vrapp.vendorregistry.com/Bids/View/BidsList?BuyerId=cd067191-8742-412f-
a4dd-f56456474808. 

Sealed qualifications statements, including all the required documents, are due by 
2:00PM (Local Time) on Wednesday, July 27, 2017 at Town Hall, 20 Bridge Street, 
Bluffton, South Carolina 29910.  Packages in which proposals are submitted should be 
clearly marked as follows: RFQu #2018-04 Conceptual Master Planning Services for 68 
Boundary Street and Adjacent Properties.  Firms must submit one (1) original and 
four (4) copies by the stated deadline. 

All questions regarding this solicitation should be emailed to Steve Anthony at 
santhony@townofbluffton.com, or faxed to their attention at (843) 706-4533.  The last 
day for questions regarding this RFQu is July 20, 2017. 


